
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

BIF Chief Darrell Wilson 
Chief Wilson began his law enforcement career in 1990 with the Polk 
County Sheriffs Office. In 1993, Wilson was hired by the Plant City Police 
Department (PCPD), where he served for 16 years. During his tenure at 
PCPD, Wilson worked in various assignments to include Uniform Patrol, 
Community Oriented Policing Unit, and the Street Crimes Unit. In 1997, 
Wilson was promoted to Sergeant, supervising a uniform patrol squad and 
the street crimes unit. 

 

In 2002, Wilson was appointed to Captain, where he managed the criminal 
investigation unit. During the assignment, Wilson was responsible for all 
investigations conducted by the Police Department, from theft to homicide 
and drug and gang suppression. In 2005, Wilson transferred to the 
Administrative Services Division. He performed various duties to include 
management of the evidence/property section, police records section, 
information technology section, the communications center, and the 
Department's fleet management system. 

 

In 2010, Wilson joined the Department as an investigator assigned to the 
Tampa PIP Squad responsible for investigating fraudulent PIP related 
complaints within a seven-county area. In 2011, Wilson was promoted to 
Lieutenant, supervising the newly designated PIP squad assigned to the 
Tampa Field Office. In 2015, Wilson was promoted to Captain managing 
the West Central Region and then in 2018, he transferred into the Workers' 
Compensation Fraud Bureau. Today, Wilson will be promoting to Bureau 
Chief of Insurance Fraud over the whole state. 

 

Chief Wilson holds a Bachelors Degree in Organization Management 
from Warner University and a Masters of Science Degree in 
Management. Chief Wilson spends his quality time with his family, 
and in his spare time, he is an active member of Plant City Masonic 
Lodge #206 F. & A. M.,  P.H.A., David L. Wright #387 Consistory, 
and Murat #180 Shrine Temple of the AEAONMS. 

We are pleased to recognize 
Chief Wilson’s hard work and 
look forward to his continued 

growth into greater  
responsibilities.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


